Reception Newsletter

Friday 17th May 2019



This Week In Reception

This week the children have been continuing with their topic on Pets. The children have been planning how to make a chocolate sausage dog and then following their instructions to see if it works! They have also been recapping on their knowledge of shapes and number work.

Lots of fun has been had in the Reception garden this week. The children have enjoyed the sunshine, making mud pies, playing in the glittery water and on the push bikes!

Home Work

Reading MUST take place at least three times a week to ensure children are progressing.

Please have a look in your yellow homework book for your homework this week. Please complete this by next week, as well as reading at least three times a week and words.

Reading at home really enables your child to develop further within their education at a more steady rate, keeping in line with their Early Learning Goals.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin

Diary Dates

22nd May - Miss Cronin's Last day.

23rd May – Mrs Smith to return to the Reception Class after being on Maternity leave

24th May -School closes for half term

Coats, bottles, hats and sun cream

Coats should still be in school at all times. Please supply your child with a hat, water bottle and sun cream now the weather is warming up. Please ensure they are named.

A Message From

Miss Cronin

Well Done to Millie who has won our
Christian Values certificate and the whole
class again for winning our curriculum
certificate this week.

Book Bags

Please return book bags daily as there may be letters to go in them or

invitations. We try to change the books on a Tuesday and a Friday.

Snacks

If you did not manage to pay for snack before the holidays, you can still pay via Parentpay.

Miss Cronin

Thank you to everyone who attended the school bingo last week. We had lots of fun and raised an amazing £535.30!

I would like to say a personal thank you to all of the parents, guardians and the amazing children of my Reception Class. I have had a fabulous year getting to know you all, and watching you grow.

We have had lots of fun over the last few months, and you have learnt so much. You are all now able to write in full sentence and you can do lots of sums with your numbers.

I hope you all continue to shine, for the rest of your time in Reception and for the rest of your journey.

You are wonderful children and I shall miss you all so very much Thank you for making me smile. Love from Miss Cronin xxx